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REPORT FOR  THORNDON PARISH COUNCIL MEETING – 05/07/2012. 

 
Reported Crimes. 
There has been  one crime reported in the Parish of Thorndon since our last report. 
Sometime between the 27

th
 May and 5

th
 of June a garden shed was broken into and a Ryobi petrol 

strimmer Stolen. ST/12/1610 refers. 
 
Ongoing Crime Prevention Advice. 
 
As thoughts turn to summer and gardening please take every precaution in securing equipment and 
outbuildings. Sheds, Garages continue to be an easy target for thieves.  
Hundreds and sometimes thousands of pounds worth of tools and equipment being stored in sheds and 
garages with very little or no security. Always fit a quality lock and even consider fitting a burglar alarm.  
 
Take pictures of valuable items and record their identification numbers or register them on the National 
database “Immobilise.” If you have valuable mobile equipment consider having tracking devise fitted. 
 
Police Direct. 
 
Police Direct is the way to find out what is going on in your neighbourhood. You can get the latest 
information about crime and policing in your area by, text, email or telephone by registering free at 
www.suffolk.police.uk or telephone 01473 613997. 
 
 
New Non Emergency telephone number. 
 
For the benefit of anyone who has not seen our communications regarding contact numbers for non 
emergencies, this is 101 which should be used when a Police Officer is required but not as a matter of 
Urgency.  
 
In the case of a Real EMERGENCY always dial 999. 

 
HOW ARE WE DOING 

Suffolk is a very safe County, Crime levels, based on our end of year figures, show that crime levels have 
reduced for the 5

th
 year in succession meaning crime levels are at their lowest for a decade. 

 
Priorities 

 Along with our partners, we are committed to reducing crime and anti-social behaviour across the 
county.  Together we have developed Minimum Standards of service for victims and witnesses of 
anti-social behaviour, ensuring a high level of service is provided across the county.  

 
The current Priorities for Mid Suffolk Central are:- 
 

 To provide practical crime reduction advice to householders and businesses in rural villages, to 
help address burglary and theft offences.  
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 To work with management of Village Halls and Community centres and provide helpful crime 
reduction advice and address recent burglaries at such premises. 

 
 

Have Your Say 
 
The Community Priority Setting Meeting is now open to the public and is where our priorities for the 
following month will be set, please come along and raise any issues.  
The next meeting will be on 16

th
 July, at The Stonham Baptist Chapel Community Hall, Norwich Road, 

Little Stonham, IP14 5JT. 
 
The Meeting starts at 7.00pm and finishes at 8pm. All members of the Parish Council as well as the public 
are invited to attend when they can bring any issues/concerns to the meetings attention.  
 
Please contact us to find out when later meetings are, alternatively the information is on our website. 
 
Quality of service 
If you would like to tell us your views on the service that you have received from us or just to say how nice it is to see a 
Police Officer in your village, please let us know. We appreciate all feedback & comments from residents within our 
SNT area. 

 

Contact us 
Tel: 101 & ask to speak to the Mid Suffolk Central Team 
E-mail: midsuffcentral.snt@suffolk.pnn.police.uk 
Website: www.onesuffolk.co.uk/safersuffolk/midsuffolkcentral - please visit our website which is updated 
regularly. 
 
Kind regards 
 
PC 54 Chris Neale & PCSO 3192 Stephen Johnson. 
 
Mid Suffolk Central SNT 
Debenham Police Station 
Low Road 
Debenham  
IP14 6QU 
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